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04/08/2021  19:02:352021/2905/P NOBJ bee THOMPSON I live in Clarence Way and am delighted that this building is being re-furbished.  It has been an eye sore for too 

long, and we are in dire need of more housing.

I believe this building was built in the 1930's when "Mock Tudor" was fashionable, and I favour the original 

facade being retained.

I think the infill house should be of contemporary design.
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